
From: Danny Varat
To: Catherine McNicollCatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov

Lily CogdillLilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov
Broome, Darryldbroome@aging.sc.gov
Brandon Landrum - SLED (blandrum@sled.sc.gov)blandrum@sled.sc.gov

Date: 8/18/2017 3:12:06 PM
Subject: August 23-24

​LG will overnight in Columbia following SC Chamber event. We need to be at Mount Pleasant PD by 8:45 on 
Thursday for a discussion on interaction with seniors. Brandon, please give us a departure when you can.

I'll pass the PD contact on as soon as possible. We also will meet with Sheriff Cannon on the 24th. I'm awaiting 
more details from him.
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